
Dear Parents and Caregivers –  

 

As noted in Friday’s Update, we have been working with our Pinpoint vendor to add the 

voluntary COVID-19 testing consent to our daily screener. This Update is to let you know 

that the questions on the attached document will be added to Pinpoint beginning Tuesday, 

December 8.  

 

A few additional points on this: 

1.   Based on the current data and seven-day rolling average for the region, it appears that we 

will be designated as a Yellow Zone this week. We will notify you of this and associated 

details as soon as we have them.  
2.   Your consent to be tested is voluntary and you will not be disallowed from attending 

school if you do not provide consent. 
3.   Selection for testing will be done through random selection.  
4.   As the requirements currently stand, once designated a Yellow Zone we will be required 

to test 20% of our in-person students and staff over the course of two weeks. Should our 

resulting percent positive be lower than the designated region, we will no longer be 

required to test unless the region is then designated as an Orange Zone.  
5.   As all students and staff who are in attendance are presumed to be healthy/asymptomatic, 

once tested they will return to class/work. 
  
For additional information, please see the Update which includes a Q and A that was sent on 

Friday, December 4. 
  
Thanks very much.  
  
Ken Slentz 

Superintendent of Schools 

12.06.20 

https://www.bscsd.org/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=8&ModuleInstanceID=21830&ViewID=6446EE88-D30C-497E-9316-3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=46098&PageID=9
https://www.bscsd.org/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=8&ModuleInstanceID=21830&ViewID=6446EE88-D30C-497E-9316-3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=46098&PageID=9

